
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 
 

 
 

Girls Football Success 
 

Congratulations to our Girls Football Team on 

winning Bronze medals at the Wigan Girls 

Football event on Tuesday!  The team showed 

wonderful teamwork, hard work and resilience 

when playing tough opponents.  Player of the 

tournament went to Hattie in Y6 for her 

constant passing of the ball and excellent 

movement on the pitch.  Well done girls! 

#girlsfootballinschools #equalaccess 

 

 

 

Sports Day & Family Picnic 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our Sports 

Day and Family Picnic will take place on 

Tuesday 27th June!  

More information will be sent out nearer the 

time but please save the date in your diary. 

Fledglings, Reception, Y1 & Y2 will take part in 

the morning, the Family Picnic will start at 

11.30 am and Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 will compete 

in the afternoon. 

Let’s hope it’s good weather!! 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
 

Top Tips to support children’s 

understanding 
 

Instead of asking lots of questions, make 

comments and describe what your child is 

looking at or interested in.  This will help your 

child to learn new words. 

 

 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating King 

Charles’ Coronation in school on Thursday 4th 

May when the theatre group M&M Productions 

will be performing ‘The Secret Garden’ and 

the children are invited to either ‘dress 

for the theatre’, or wear red, white and 

blue clothing as part of the celebrations!  We 

are requesting a voluntary contribution of £2 

per child on ParentPay. Thank you to those 

parents who have already contributed.  
 

Holidays in term-time 
 

A reminder that in accordance with the 

School’s Attendance Policy and the Local 

Authority’s Code of Conduct, holidays in term 

time cannot be authorised. 

 

You could receive an Educational Penalty 

Notice if your child falls within one or more of 

these categories within a 12-week period: 

● 10 sessions (5 days) of unauthorised 

absence with under 90% attendance. 

● 20 sessions (10 days) of unauthorised 

absence.  

● persistently arriving late for school after the 

close of registration. 

If you have any concerns about your child’s 

attendance or you are experiencing any 

difficulties, please contact Mrs Taylor. 

 

Class Attendance 
 

The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward are Y2W with 98% and Y5H with 

98.3%.   

Upcoming Reminders 
 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May – Extra-curricular clubs 

start 

Thursday 4th May – Non-uniform day for 

King’s Coronation 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 9th May – Y6 SATS week (Tues – 

Fri). 

Thursday 18th May – Y6 Reward Trip  

 


